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Dear Parents 
 
Reading Raffle 

Key Stage 1 - Panda 58% 

Key Stage 2 - Dolphin 78% 

 

Help your child with home reading  

Please can you make sure that you hear your child 

read their school reading book at least four days each 

week. This needs to be recorded in their reading 

record book. At KS1 we ask parents and carers to fill 

out the comments, whereas in KS2,  

the children should be recording what 

they have read and writing a comment. 

Both reading books and reading record 

books need to be in school EVERY DAY! 

 

 

Term 5 - Swimming days 

Tuesday - Year 3    Wednesday - Year 5 

Thursday - Year 1   Friday - Reception 

 

If you have any spare swimming kits at home that 

your child doesn’t wear anymore. Please feel free to 

bring them into school for a donation. 

 

EYFS sports day - Monday 4th July  

Due to Westfield 100 year celebrations on Friday 1st 

July. EYFS sports day has now been moved to Monday 

4th July. 

 

Queen’s platinum jubilee celebration  

Next Friday (27th), we will be celebrating the Queen's 

Platinum Jubilee. We are looking forward to seeing all 

staff and children in their best attire and will be 

enjoying some royal celebrations. If the weather is 

kind to us we hope to allow the children to enjoy their 

lunch outside and will be serving cream teas to all the 

pupils during the afternoon. We would like to thank 

our wonderful PTA for gifting every child a 

commemorative Jubilee bookmark that will be sent 

home next Friday. 

 

Westfield 100 year celebration day - Friday 1st July 

On Friday 1st July we will be celebrating 100 years of 

Westfield school. If you are an ex pupil of the school 

or know of anyone who is and would be interested in 

coming into school to talk to the pupils about what 

the school was like back then. Please contact the 

school via email at office@westfieldprimary.com  

or phone the school office. 

 

Year 6 camp - September 2022 

Year 5 pupils should have come home with a Year 6 

camp letter detailing plans for September. We would 

also like to invite you to a camp meeting on Wednesday 

6th July at 3.15pm.  

 

Year 3 sleepover - Friday 10th June 

All Year 3 pupils have been given a letter detailing plans 

for our annual Year 3 sleepover. Please make sure you 

have returned the consent form with pizza choice 

selected and made a payment on Parent Pay by the end 

of next week. If you have any questions please talk to a 

member of the Year 3 team. 

 

Year 4 Greatwood Camp - pupil quotes 

Tali Barnes: ‘On Wednesday 4th May, I woke up and I 

was excited because I was going to school camp. 

When I got to the school hall with my big black bag. I 

was really nervous but not at the same time because I 

didn’t know who or what was going to be there. The 

whole of Year 4 went, Turtle Class came too. We all 

hopped onto the coach to head to Greatwood camp. 

William Bailey: So you’re probably asking, what was 

my opinion? ‘Well I loved it! The staff were very kind  

and I really liked it! 

Ruby Street: ‘In the morning, I started to pack as it 

was the last day. The bell rang, as it was breakfast and 

I had toast and bacon. I was sad because we had to 
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leave Greatwood camp. I finished packing after 

breakfast. An hour later, we went shelter building. I 

was Maisie and other friends. Miss Barnes helped me. 

Then we went back to camp and I got my stuff and 

took it to the coach. I got on the coach quickly, I sat 

next to Maisie, and I coloured in a picture. Finally, we 

got back to school and I gave my nan a hug and then I 

went home’. 

Betsie Hamblin: ‘ To conclude, I really enjoyed stream 

studdy as it was really fun. My favourite part of the 

week was night line because I couldn’t see anything. 

So it was like an adventure. I have learn’t that I’m 

more confident than I thought I was when we first 

arrived’.  

Butterfly class news 

Miss Baker will be returning from maternity leave at 

the start of Term 6 to teach Butterfly class for the rest 

of the year. Sadly, this means Miss Courtecuisse will 

be leaving Westfield next Friday. We would like to 

thank Miss Courtecuisse for all her hard work this year 

and wish her luck as she continues her teaching 

career. 

Diary Dates 

May 

Fri 27              Queen's platinum jubilee celebration day 

Mon 30 - Fri 3 Half Term  

June 

Mon 6   Pupils return to school  

Fri 10                    Year 3 Sleepover 

Thurs 30              KS1/KS2 Sports Day  

July 

Fri 1    Westfield School is 100 years old 

Mon 4                  EYFS Sports Day 

Wed 6                  School reports sent home 

Wed 6                  Year 6 camp meeting 

Thur 21   Schools out for Summer 
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